
 

 

 

HS 

May 8, 2020 
 

To 
BSE Ltd 
Floor 25, P J Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 513519 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 

Scrip Code: PITTIENG 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 

Sub:  Resumption of manufacturing operations  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of our letter dated March 23, 2020, we hereby 
inform you that consequent to the directives issued by the Central and State Governments 
the Company has resumed its manufacturing operations at the Aurangabad plant on 
April 25, 2020 and at the plants situated in Nandigaon Village on May 2, 2020 with limited 
manpower and in compliance with the prescribed norms for social distancing, workplace 
sanitization, safety and hygiene.  
 
The Company shall closely monitor the situation and take appropriate action as per the 
regulatory and administrative guidelines issued in this regard from time to time till 
normalcy in operations is restored. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Pitti Engineering Limited 

 
 
 

Mary Monica Braganza 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
FCS: 5532 


